
 

Leotards Have     
Arrived 

There was a mix up 
with dates and   

Carol headed down 
earlier by mistake.  

We apologise for 
the inconvenience 

but it all worked out 
in the end. 

Leotards have      
arrived and when 
we are back open 

they will be         
available for        
collection. 

Easter Raffle 

We will be drawing 
the Raffle on return 

to gym. 

Please hold on to all 
your tickets and     

goodies and bring 
them back in when 

the gym open’s. 

Thank You to       
everyone who has 
sold their tickets 

and brought         
donations in for our 

baskets. 

Thank You 

 
 
 

COVID-19 
We hope you are all well and taking care during this tough time for 

our country. 
This week sees us all getting used to living at Alert 4. For this to 

work, we must all stick to the plan: 
 

• Stay Home. It WILL save lives 

• It will take some time to build up new daily routines, That’s 
okay. 

• Don’t forget to take time to look after yourself, and check in on 
others. 

• We all need to stick to the plan– all the time. No expectations. 
• If you do go out for supplies or exercise, stay local. 

 
Got questions? Go to www.covid19.govt.nz 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ONLINE PAYMENTS 

A friendly reminder that 
ALL online payments need 
to have a reference with 
Child Name and Invoice 

Number so we can       
allocate these              

transactions to the right 
athletes.  

AGM MEETING 

Our AGM was schedule 
for beginning of April, 

this will be rescheduled 
and we will keep every-
one posted on our new 

date and time! 

If you are wanting to be 
apart of our committee 

then please come 
along. We would love to 

see new faces.                           

HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 

When the club does re open, their will be no Holiday                
Programme these school holiday’s. It looks like the school       

holiday’s have been brought forward. We will keep you posted 
on what our new term dates will be. 

 

LEOTARD COMPETITION 

Tick Tock Designs on Facebook are having a leotard competition. 

If you would like a printable copy please send her a private   

message and go like her page. All details are on her page.    

Good Luck :)  

COVID-19 REACH OUT 

It’s important to connect and work together in a time of crisis. 

Be kind, don’t judge; this is a difficult time for many people. 

KIA KAHA  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 

FROM THE TEAM AT GYMNASTICS WAITARA  

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


